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_ RECEIVED
Ms. Margaret Ciccone, Clerk

City of Superior
1316 N. 14th Street SEP 25 2008

Superior, WI 54880
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Subject: Update To Sanitary Sewer Extension Approval For Roxie Hoffman Property -- City of
Superior, Wisconsin

Dear Ms. Ciccone:

In response to a recent request from Mr. John Maruska of the City of Superior Public Works Department, this
letter provides an update to our approval letter dated April 20, 1999 authorizing the installation of the sanitary
sewer extension in the alleyway between Baxter Avenue and Lamborn Avenue to serve the Roxie Hoffman
property, 5708 Baxter Avenue, in the City of Superior, Wisconsin. (Refer to WDNR Project No. 99-0463.)

Condition #5 of our 4/20/99 approval and follow-up clarification letter dated 4/27/99 required that this sanitary
sewer extension be limited initially to serving only the Hoffman property, and that the Department would be able
to authorize additional future service connections after successful correction of the Category 1 sewage bypassing
situation at the downstream CSO #5 wastewater treatment facility. The Department has reviewed the past and
recent efforts by the City to address the sewage bypassing at CSO #5 and determined that the bypassing frequency
has been satisfactorily reduced at this time to warrant removal of the conditional prohibition on new service
connections. Therefore, by notice of the update letter, the City may proceed with new service connections to this
sanitary sewer extension at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this update letter, please feel free to contact Chuck Olson (WDNR Ashland
Service Center, 715/685-2925) or Steve Smith (WDNR Madison office, 608/266-7580).

Sincerely,

Hod Pk tf
Richard N. Reichardt, P.E.

Acting Chief, Wastewater Section
Bureau of Watershed Management

Cec: Mr. John Maruska — Dept. of Public Works, 51 E. 1* Street, Superior, W1 54880
Chuck Olson — Ashland Service Center
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